
From: Allen, Fiona <FAllen@worcestershire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 24 August 2021 08:14 
To: Peter Brocklesby <peter.brocklesby@outlook.com> 
Subject: RE: Lodge Farm Chaddesley Corbett DY 10 4QB Planning application 
 
Dear Peter 
 
Thank you for sending through the latest plans for Lodge Farm and there is No Objection from 
Highways.  Access, parking and turning for 2 vehicles in line with standards is accepted and its noted 
that cycle parking is provided plus a pedestrian link to the public footpath. 
 
I look forward to reviewing the full planning application in due course and if you need anything 
further, let me know. 
 
Regards 
 
Fiona Allen 
Development Control Engineer 
Transport Planning Unit 
Directorate of Economy & Infrastructure 
Worcestershire County Council 
County Hall, Spetchley Road, Worcester, WR5 2NP 
Tel:  01905 843753 
Email:  fallen@worcestershire.gov.uk 
 

 
 
 
 
From: Peter Brocklesby <peter.brocklesby@outlook.com>  
Sent: 20 August 2021 12:45 
To: Allen, Fiona <FAllen@worcestershire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Lodge Farm Chaddesley Corbett DY 10 4QB Planning application 
 
Dear Fiona 
 
Attached site layout drawing for above project 
 
Thanks for your help 
 
Kind regards 
 
Peter 
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